
Joint ICE and RICS Choir for 20224 

 

The traditional joint ICE/RICS Carol Service at St Margaret’s, Westminster took place on 

Thursday 28th November. Several members of CEC and ICE staff joined the choir for this 

popular event which was well attended. The service was followed by a mince pie and mulled 

wine reception at OGGS.  
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